
I wanted to thank you for your care you gave to Margaret since November. Her course in life 
to be under your care was not her choice nor desire but you gave her friendship and loving 
care in the last months of her life. 
 
I have said this to some of you but wanted all of you to know that I believe medical 
professionals are all special… but Hospice Care Givers have a special place in heaven. The 
grace you give to the people in your care, not to mention your sole focus on their needs (not 
of others), is amazing. Thank you for choosing the career you have. 
 
I want to specifically give thanks to Karla Newton and Sheryl Foster- you guys rock. You 
were able to get close to her and gave her comfort and laughs. Lee- your kindness and 
gentleness during her last hours were appreciated by all of her family. 
 
A huge “Thank You” to all of Iowa River Hospice 
Katherine Hedrick 
 


